Jessica Lindley

#278981 | March 25, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
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1. This proposal does NOTHING to help our houseless neighbors. It does NOT provide sewage,
water, transportation or necessary services. 2. Living in city parks does a disservice to all of us. The
mission of the parks is for visitors of all ages to enjoy the space. 3. The City needs to do the hard
work of finding real solutions, such as partnering with social services, non profits and organizations
dedicated to helping our houseless neighbors. 4. This 'temporary' solution is not good for houseless
nor housed Portlanders alike.
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